
TOWN OF OLD ORCHARD BEACH 
TOWN COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

 
 
There will be a Town Council Workshop on Wednesday, July 28, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Town Council Chamber to discuss the Edith Belle Memorial Library Building 
Project; followed by discussion of the sewer appeal of Moshe Agam, 26 Old Orchard 
Street (206-4-3), pursuant to Section 58-124 of the Utilities Ordinance; followed by 
discussion on the Transfer Station.  
 
       ________________________ 
       Sharri MacDonald, Chair 
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